
Esqueda Sonora, August 20, 2020 
 

 

Dear teacher Adriana, Soroptimist and Patronato Por el Futuro de Fronteras 

 

I want to thank you and the Soroptimist for giving me the opportunity and support 

with the scholarships that were of great help, to be able to pay for the semesters 

from which I learned too much, and gained a lot of new knowledge. Thanks to the 

support you gave me is that I have the opportunity to study at a university, 

Tecnológico de Cananea making the most of the opportunities they offer me. I would 

like to be able to have your support for the university, so that I can continue studying 

the career of mining engineering, which I have decided to study because it has many 

things I like, such as the environment, minerals and other things more related to the 

career. I appreciate very much your support to be able to finish my high school 

studies and continue university. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dulce Maria Z. 

 


